
QUILTS THAT CARE 

Quilts that Care is a new group of volunteers interested in making lap quilts for 
cancer patients going through treatment at  

The Harold Leever Regional Cancer Center in Waterbury, CT. 
 

 

You don’t have to be a quilter to join us, we need people to iron fabric, cut with a 
rotary cutter (supplied by us), put fabrics together, etc.  We will have the materials 
needed to start the projects.  We eventually will have kits available for people who 

cannot meet, but would like to help out. 

 

We are also looking for donations:  fabric scraps, batting, thread, backing fabric.   

Our Mission Statement:  So that cancer patients know that people are always 
thinking of them and they are not alone.  Quilts wrapping cancer patients and their 

families in the warmth of God’s love. 

 

Meetings are held  the first of the month at The Harold Leever Cancer Center  

Meetings are held on the third Monday of the month in Naugatuck  
(call Deb for directions) 

Time will be 6:30 – 8 PM 

Please call Deb Van Steenbergen at 860-945-0184 or 203-910-3912 for more 
information 

Please join us! 

 


